
 
I Support the $10.82 million for the implementation of the pilot planning grant housing begun 
by Act 186. 
Since closing Brandon in 1993, there has been virtually no money invested by the State in 
service supported housing for adults with I/DD.  The State of Vermont needs to immediately 
create 602 new units of service supported housing, 9% of individuals who have I/DD are either 
homeless or at risk of homelessness. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Ralph R. Trover 
Underhill Center, Vermont 
 
 


